
 

 

Our Vision 
With family, faith and friendship, we 

grow, share, and live as authors of 

our own learning. 

Our Values 

Excellence      Compassion    Trust 

              Courage            Respect 

Wednesday, 10th Aprilñ Term 1, Week 11  

A Message from the Principal   
 
 

Reflection for Lent 

òNo matter how much time you spend fasting, no matter how much you sleep on a hard floor and eat  

ashes and sigh continually, if you do no good to others, you do nothing greató 

 Pope Francis 
 

 

 

 

 

School Board AGM 

 

Thank you to the following for being on our School Board for 2019: 

 

Chairperson:     Lorraine King 

Deputy Chair:    Kat Kennedy 

Chair of Finance Committee: Rhianna Harker 

P&F Representative:   Maria Alexi 

Secretary:     Vacant 

Board Member:    Jo Russell 

Staff Representative:   Erica Schultz  

Like the 
Green Tree 
Frog, I grow 
and change.  

Like the   
Bush Bee,       

I can work 
with others 
and on my 
own to be 
successful. 

Like the Eagle, 
I see what I 

need to do to 
achieve my 

goal and take 
responsibility.  

Like the    
Crocodile,       

I can     
overcome 
challenges 
and keep   

going when 
things get 

tough.  

Like the     
Dolphin, I   
am free to        

develop my 
own ideas 
and take 

risks.  

Like the 
Green Ant,     
I use what I 
know and 

what others 
know to 

build   
meaning.  

Like the      
Tata Lizard I 
can become 
a learning    
detective, 
searching 

for answers 
or clues to 
my own or 

others   
questions.  

Learning Power Project  



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Athletic Carnival 

Due to NT Athletics Championships being early in 2019, we need to hold our own Athletics Gala Evening 

early in Term 2. Please keep Thursday evening, May 16th free for this event. Once again, this will be held 

on OõLoughlinõs School Oval for the whole school, including the ELC. Field events for Years 3-6 will be 

held the week prior on Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th of May from 8.30am ð 10.30am. 

 

Liquid Nitrogen Ice-cream 

Yesterday afternoon, Adam Turley, Science teacher from OõLoughlin Catholic College, came to our school 

with Year 12 Chemistry students and made us Liquid Nitrogen Ice-Cream. Adam has great joy in bringing 

in his experiment and wants to foster a love of science in students across primary schools. We thank 

Adam immensely and also to BOC Gases who provide the liquid nitrogen. 

 

ANZAC Day 

In the first week back to school (Wednesday 24th April) in Term 2, we have our annual ANZAC Day  

Remembrance Service. In preparation for this occasion, I would like to invite any current or  

ex-serviceman/women who would like to be part of the service to please let me know so we can  

accommodate for your involvement. The service begins at 10.00am and we then invite you and your  

family to join us for morning tea in the staffroom at 10.50am. 

 

School Photos 

Also coming up early in Term 2 are our School Photos. Order forms went home with your children  

yesterday and family envelopes can be picked up from the school office.  

Photos will be on Monday, 29th April (Week 2, Term 2). 

 

Early Learning Centre 

With works completed and everything nearly back into the newly renovated space, Rainbows will  

recommence back in the centre from next Monday, 15th April. Normal entry gates will be re-opened. 

 

Easter Raffle 

As is tradition, we will once again be having our Easter Egg Raffle on the last day of term. We ask for  

donations of eggs so we can put together as many prizes as possible. Tickets are due back on Friday. 

The students have also been given pictures for a colouring in competition.  

 

Motherõs Day 

Every year, we have a Motherõs Day stall and this year is no different. The stall will be during the week 

beginning 6th May with our Motherõs Day Prayer Liturgy and breakfast Friday 10th May (Week 3 Term 

2). This year, money raised by the P&F will go towards purchasing readers and upgrading our Early  

Childhood playground. As always, we appreciate all your support. 

 

 

 

God Bless 

Shane Donohue 

Principal 
 

 

 

 A Message from the Principal ... 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Religious Education 
This year we had nine students who celebrated their first Reconciliation on 
Wednesday the 3 rd  of April. They had been preparing and learning about the 
sacrament with other children from the Holy Family Parish for five weeks 
prior.  
Pauline, Bibianna and  Sebastian lead the students through their  
preparation and many students commented it was "better than they thought 
it was going to be."  
On the night, the students had mixed feelings of excitement and  
nervousness. Laoise Harte, who is one of our Year 3 students said, "She was  
excited to talk to the priest and was happy that she knew her prayers to 
say.ó Kiera Clark another Year 3 student said "She felt so much better after  
speaking to Fr Mon."  
Every student had a different, yet special experience at their First  
Reconciliation.    
Luke William's is not pictured in the photo, however, he was part of this  
special group.    



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Monday 15th ðThursday 18th 

April  
Vacation Care Program & 
Booking Sheet Attached to 

Newsletter  
 

11/4/2019  

Assembly, 8:30am, Preschool 

Good Friday Prayer Liturgy 9:30am 

Last day of Term 1 

15/4/2019 -

18/4/2019  
Term Break  

19/04/2019  

22/04/2019  

Good Friday Public Holiday 

Easter Monday Public Holiday 

23/04/2019  Term 2 commences 

24/04/2019  Anzac Day Prayer Liturgy, 10am 

25/04/2019  Anzac Day Public Holiday 

26/04/2019  

Assembly, 8:30am 

Easter Mass 9:30am, Rm 10 

 

29/04/2019  School Photo Day 

 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDER 
PROJECT COMPASSION  
BOXES ARE DUE BACK  

TOMORROW 



 

 

 

   

 

This week we wish the following  

students a Happy Birthday   

  
 Ava Maher   8 April 

 

 Adut Arok   11 April 

 

 Lily Gellel    11 April 

 

 Aiden Handebo   12 April 

 

 Cleopatra Sirilas  15 April 

 

 Vanessa Bangun  17 April 

  

 Preston Heta   17 April 

  

 Aimee Kent   18 April 

  

 Maddy Walter   19 April 

 

 Locklyn Martin  22 April 

  

 

Student Awards 
Congratulations to the following  students who 

received an award at Assembly last week. 
 

Preschool    Lyla Kickett 

    Lennox Motlop 

 

Rm 15ñTR   Steffi Baksh 

    Noah Mansfield 

    Kayla Chudleigh 

    Maddison McDonald 

    

Rm 14ñTR/1  Riley Clark 

 

Rm 13ñ1/2   Eli Brons 

    Louisa Tomlins 

    Daniel Roddenby 

 

Rm 12ñ2 /3    Mayvis Hogan-Tomlins 

 

Rm 11ñ3/4      Adon Siju 

    Laoise Harte  

 

Rm 10ñ3/4            Amelia Turnbull 

    Eamon Williams 

 

Rm 9ñ3/4    Regan Barrett 

     

Rm 7ñ5/6    Lily Nicklin 

    Cleopatra Sirilas 

    Joans Senga   

 

Rm 6ñ5/6   John Ndayizeye 

  Aaliyah Mukhlis 

  Aidan Anstess 

 

Rm 5ñ5/6   Blade Russell 

  Lucas Handebo 

Week  10 Awards 

Week  10 Birthday 


